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6S Hui Chi Yui, Phyllis 
 

Dear Principal, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help Save the 
Children Hong Kong to raise money for children in need around the world.  
We think our will help solve some problems for children there. 

As mentioned, the children are going through rough patches lately.  First, 
some lose their living places and could only roam around streets because 
some countries, especially in the Middle East, fight against one another.  
The battles affect the innocent citizens as well as the kids.  Secondly, a 
lot of children are not educated enough.  In some remote villages, people 
do not have enough money to afford various teaching supplies such as 
stationery and books.  What is even worse, some could not even build a 
school.  Last, the young ones often starve and suffer from dehydration 
due to lack of water and food in some areas that are in poverty nowadays.  

To lend a helping hand for those children, we want to support architects to 
rebuild damaged buildings by doing some charity work like participating 
in a charity run to raise money and support them.  We would also like to 
let kids live in a higher quality live by collecting fresh food, articles for 
daily use or idle stationery and send these to their countries.  

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

 



 

Yours sincerely, 

Phyllis Hui 

Chairman of the Student Union 

 


